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Another busy week at Lansdowne! 

There have been a number of exciting events. 

Several students enjoyed the Dramatic Maths 
workshop, delivered by the Half Moon Theatre 
group.  

We also had workshops with the Metropolitan  

Police—more details on the next page.  

Year 11 students also visited the Premier Inn as part of their preparation for 
work experience. 

 

Mr Juckes 

Class of the Week 

9NT 
Congratulations! 

On Monday, we were joined by the team at 
Half Moon for the first of two Dramatic Maths  
workshops.  
 
In this week's session, our students were  
learning all about co-ordinates and were  
required to solve a mystery about a missing  
Youtuber who was last seen in Brixton  
Village.  
 
Their task was to investigate the different 
routes that he could have taken from there by 
making their way through a co-ordinate grid 
that had been placed in the hall. 
 
We look forward to next week's session which 
will be all about measuring liquids. 
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All after school and lunch time clubs are still on hold for now—  

to ensure we all stay safe and well.  

School Clubs 

Stay safe, Have fun Working together to achieve 

On Tuesday four Metropolitan Police  

Officers from Lambeth came to visit  

Lansdowne School. The officers gave  

explanations on their uniforms and equip-
ment including when and why certain pieces 
of equipment are used. The students were 
given the opportunity to try on some of the 
kit including hats and protective items such 
as shields and helmets.  

 

The highlight of the visit for many of our  

students was using the lights and sirens on 
the police vehicle. They all had a turn at  

controlling the blue lights and sirens.  

 

The students learned there were many  

different sounds that the siren made, all to 
move traffic out of the way safely so the po-
lice can attend an emergency situation.  

 

Then on Wednesday the Year 11 students 
walked to the Brixton Premier Inn to have an 
experience meeting employers and role-
playing as a hotel worker and as a guest.  

They learned the skills needed to interact 
with customers and the wide-ranging  

nationalities and cultures of people who stay 
at hotels.  

The students then learned how to make a bed 
to a hotel standard - which should be  

welcome news to parents and carers. 

What a great week for our careers  

programme and with many more events on 

the horizon! 


